
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
 
DATE:   August 2023     
ITEM:  New Business Item 3 
FROM:  Eugene Vicknair  
 
PROPOSED MOTORCAR EVENT 
The West Coast Railroaders Group will be holding a run on the Quincy Railroad on Saturday, 
October 7.  They have offered to bring their motorcars to the museum, as they did earlier this year, 
and offer rides to museum visitors. 
Our current calendar has us closing on October 1.  If they Board is open to this offer, we could 
extend our closing 1 week to October 8 and close the official season with the motorcar event. 
We would promote the event and the new closing date, along with promotion of the Pumpkin Patch 
trains later in the month. 
 
REQUESTED ACTION 
The Board approve the Motorcar event and new closing date. 
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